Recreation Committee
Wednesday December 9th at 7 pm

Halloween party recap

The Halloween party held at the Pinnacle was another success. Great location, music, set up, and help. Snacks
and waters were provided by the Rec. Food for sale from the Farmstand went really well. A big thanks to the
Pinnacle for managing the set up and planning.

A few changes should be noted:

add coffee or hot coco

Adjust where the judges are seated

Separate scary/non scary lines for the hay carts

Non scary Hay carts to run from 5-6 then start back up after judging

Possible healthier snacks

More assistance in getting elderly people up to the event.

Extra water was donated to the Holiday Stroll

Holiday Stroll held on Sunday November 29th started at 5 pm at sawyer park and went on hay carts through the
town ending at the Congregational church where hot coco and treats were served by the ladies of the church. A
big thanks to the Congregational church for the treats and live nativity scene. Well attended

Father daughter dance being scheduled for Friday February 12th
Location to be the American legion

DJ?

Photo booth?

Food?

Invitations and flyers by Jodi Lefebvre

Next meeting scheduled for Wednesday January 13th at 7 pm at the library.

With gratitude

Jodi Lefebvre



